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MR DYSON'S NEWS WELCOME

We are delight ed t o welcom e Mrs 

Cham bers and Miss Woollson t o our  

st af f  t eam . Mrs Cham bers w il l  be 

work ing w it h children across t he 

school in helping t hem  w it h t heir  

academ ic st udies. Miss Woollson 

w il l  be t eaching our  newest  

children in Foundat ion unt i l  Mrs 

Gleed ret urns  f rom  m at ernit y. 

Please do say hello when you see 

t hem  t o m ake t hem  feel welcom e 

in our  school fam ily. 

I cannot explain how happy I was 
yesterday morning seeing the huge queue 
stretching down the street of all our 
school family eagerly wait ing to come in. 
What the last few months has taught me 
is to not take anything for granted. Seeing 
you all, and of course the children, was a 
special moment. They have had a great, 
sett led start  back. Children are enjoying 
being with the friends again and with 
their teachers.

It  is st ill a new experience for us all, and 
we have yet to welcome our new 
Foundation children to school which will 
happen on Monday, but what a lovely way 
it  has been to start  the new school year.

With everything, the best made plans 
sometimes need adjust ing. One of our 
adjustments has been to change the 
collect ion arrangements. We are thankful 
that Canon Mark has agreed to open the 
Cathedral gates which means we will 
have two open gates at the end of the day. 
You will come in the normal gate to 
collect your child, but will leave out of the 
Cathedral car park gate to avoid any 
unnecessary contact with others. It  was 
quite chaot ic at the end of the day 
yesterday so hopefully this will help with 
the flow of movement. We do ask that 
people keep moving to avoid others 
having to wait . Thank you for your 
cooperat ion with this. 

I hope you all have had a lovely summer. 
Let 's hope the weather in September is 
kind to us.  

Have a lovely weekend. God Bless. 

GOVERNANCE

Canon Mark O'Keeffe is our new 

Chair of Governors. He will be 

working closely with our school to 

help us move forward and get even 

better than we already are. Mrs 

Chong was our Chair of Governors 

and will still be part of our governing 

body. She worked tirelessly for the 

school and was incredibly 

supportive to me during my first 18 

months here. My thanks goes to Mrs 

Chong for her dedication towards 

our school family. 

OUR NEW 
UNIFORM 

LOOKS 
AMAZING. 

WE ARE SO 
SMART! 

WELL 
DONE 

EVERYONE.  

PE 

From  Monday 7t h Sept em ber  we 

w il l  be reint roducing PE sessions 

dur ing school. Please ensure your  

child com es t o school in t heir  PE 

k it s  on t heir  al locat ed days. They 

w il l  NOT need t o change in t o t heir  

school uniform .

Class 1 - Tuesday & Wednesday

Class 2 - Tuesday & Wednesday

Class 3 - Thursday

Class 4 - Thursday & Friday
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